Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: Linda Burroughs < linda@lindaburroughs.com>

Sent: Thursday, March 26, 2015 10:46 AM

To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards
Subject: RE: SAVE LAKE ALMANOR

Dear Mr. Barnes,

It is with dismay and disbelief that I read the data regarding Lake Almanor. I can't believe that this is still being discussed or even considered. The whole concept is ridiculous to me and I doubt that removing cold water from our lake would have any impact downstream at all. It seems to me that sun and weather have a much greater impact on water temperature as it travels the course of the rivers that would be affected. Please prevent this ridiculous tragedy from occurring and listen to the people who it will greatly affect – the home owners around this majestic lake. We will be greatly impacted by the decision that is made regarding the thermal curtain. Please vote against it.

Linda Burroughs 123 Kokanee Trail Chester, CA 96020